
                   

 

We have had another lovely week with the children – it is fantastic to see how 

much they are enjoying coming into nursery. 

This week we have started our topic ‘All about me’. Thank you so much to those 

of you who have sent in family photographs. The children have loved sharing 

these with the group, and the photos are now in pride of place in our home 

corner! It is not too late to send photos in, please email them to the school 

office and we will print them out. Thank you. 

Here are some highlights of this week that your child may enjoy talking about at 

home; 

• Our Busy Body song 

• Painting pictures of our faces for a classroom display 

• Stories – Peace at last, The family book and Owl Babies 

• Number rhymes – 2 little dickie birds and 3 blind mice 

• Finger numbers – showing the correct number of fingers to match a 

spoken number 

• Playing outside on our bikes and climbing equipment. We are eagerly 

awaiting our sandpit which will be up and running on Monday! 

Class Dojo 

This week we have launched Class Dojo with the children. The children each 

have a dojo monster and they can be awarded points for super listening, 

kindness, sharing etc. You will shortly receive an email (via the email address you 

have given) inviting you to join our class. You will then be able to view the dojos 

your child has received, and look at our ‘Class story’ where we will share 

photographs and nursery news. If you don’t receive an email over the next few 

days please let Mrs Johnston know. Thank you! 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. See you next week! 

Nursery Team 


